
From: Grace Ockwell
To: "Tony Borick"
Subject: LGOIMA request - Theomin Trust
Date: Thursday, 7 May 2015 12:14:50 p.m.

Dear Mr Borick,
 
Thank you for your letters dated 11 February and 27 April 2015 and your email of 19
 March 2015.
 
The request for information contained in your letter of 11 February 2015 has been
 considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and
 Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.
 
We can find no evidence which supports variations having been made to the Deed of
 Trust dated 15 December 1995 and therefore by implication the original 1967 Deed.
 
Your request is therefore declined pursuant to section 17(e) of LGOIMA as the document
 alleged to contain the information requested does not exist and despite reasonable
 efforts to locate it, cannot be found.
 
As you will be aware, you have the right pursuant to section 27 of LGOIMA to have our
 response to your request reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman.
 
I refer now to the concerns raised in your letter of 27 April 2015 to the Chief Executive
 Officer and advise that we are taking further advice and the Chief Executive Officer will
 respond more fully upon receipt of that advice.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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